
HEALTH DESIGNS
BIOMETRIC SCREENING CHANGES 

As we respond to COVID-19, you will notice changes in our biometric screening process. We are following
guidelines and regulations from the CDC and OSHA in an effort to maximize safety for all participants

and Health Coaches.  Our focus is to ensure the same experience, but safer for everyone. 

Temperature Checks
All Health Coaches are required to have
their temperature checked prior to
working any biometric screening event.
Any Health Coach with a temperature
above 100.4 degrees will be sent home
and another team member will
supplement.

 

Increased Sanitation

Personal Protective Equipment
 

 

Social Distancing

All participants are now
required to schedule an
appointment for a biometric
screening. Walk-ins will be
provided instruction on how
to make an appointment. 

Mandatory Appointments
Health Designs will be limiting
the amount of touchpoints
each participant could engage
in during the biometric
screening process. 

Limiting Touchpoints

Health Coaches are required to
wear a sleeved cover coat, face
mask, face shield, and gloves.
Health Designs is requiring all
participants to wear masks during
the entire screening process.

Health Designs has developed
sanitation protocol for all onsite
events. Each station will be fully
sanitized between every
participant to ensure cleanliness.
All wipes or spray are a minimum
of 70% alcohol.

Health Designs requires a
minimum of 6 feet between all
work stations. Proper social
distancing is required through
the entire span of the event. 


